
Providence Resources P.l.c. 
(the 'Company') 
 
Notice of EGM 
 
The Company is pleased to announce that the Interim report for the half year ended 30 
June 2008 has been posted to shareholders. An extraordinary general meeting of the 
Company will be held on 6 November, 2008 at 11.00 am at The Westbury Hotel, Grafton 
Street, Dublin 2, Ireland to consider the passing of two special resolutions (the 'EGM').  
The notice of the EGM has also been sent to shareholders of the Company. 
 
Contacts: 
 
Providence Resources Plc                         Tel: +353 1 2194074 
Tony O'Reilly, Chief Executive 
 
Powerscourt                                              Tel:  +44 207 250 1446 
Rory Godson/Elizabeth Rous 
 
Murray Consultants                                   Tel: +353 1 498 0300 
Pauline McAlester 


